
From Mrs Barber 
Thank you for your generous sponsorship for our 

Readathon. The children are very excited at creating 

their own book shopping list for our  library.  All  

children who took part received a certificate a and  

bookmark today. 

Book Bags  

Clarinet—Year 3 4 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Alice 

For putting forward excellent  

suggestions for the journey of a  

river story. 

 

Year 2 – Mya 

For excellent independence and  

organisational skills. 

 

Year R /1 — Vangelis  

For understanding how to solve 

problems involving counting in 2’s, 

5’s and 10’s. 

Week ending 10th March 2017 

This Weeks ―Thunk‖ 
10 House points will be given each week for discussing our 

“Thunk” at home. 

 

Is something boring because of it or because of you? 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Olivia 

 

who celebrated her  birthday  

this week. 

Readathon 

Well done to all the children who took part in 

our Readathon which raised £800.00 to buy 

new books for our library.  The names of the  

children who had read the most from each class 

were put in a hat.  The winning readers were: 

Jemima—Year 1 

Zak—Year 2 

Lizzie—Year 3  

The two highest fund raisers were: 

Elsie W 

Holly W 

Science Week 

Next week is Science Week.  We will be visiting 

The Hive on Wednesday and conducting  

science experiments throughout the week. 

Red Nose Day—17th 

March 2017 

Children can come to 

school with their red 

nose or wear an items 

of red clothing such as 

a hairband, socks etc.  

All donations for Comic 

Relief will be welcome.  

We have asked the 

children to bring 

a joke to tell. 

The Eco Team 

Recycling Week 

Last week we learnt about recycling rubbish,  Mr 

Chapman came in and told us how rubbish is  

recycled and where it goes.  In Arts morning we 

made birdfeeders, planters, pencil pots,  

musical instruments and wind chimes from things 

we throw away.  Year 3 / 4 had a talk from Mrs 

Stevens on how to make good compost.  After 

the talk they got a spoon to look for creepy 

crawlies that help to rot our waste into compost.  

Linden, Thomas and Esme 

The Eco Team 

Keyboard Performance 

The children learning keyboard in Year 

2, 3 and 4 will perform a short piece 

for the school on Friday 24th March 

at 10:10 am.  Parents are  

welcome. 


